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MAMP MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE REPORT – JANUARY 2020 

Committee Co-Chairs: Mary Goodwin (Genworth) and Lisa Mallock (Machias Savings Bank) 

 

Greetings MAMP members! 

The MAMP Membership Committee is excited to announce that the association is currently 89 

members strong. With that being said, the committee is working to increase our membership to 

100 by year’s end! 

In addition, the committee would like to welcome our newest members to MAMP; Federal 

Home Bank, HarborOne Mortgage, Homebridge, eOriginal, Shesunoff Consulting & Solutions 

and Maine Mortgage Solutions.   

Lastly 2 reminders: 

1) Please note that MAMP 2020 Membership renewals are due – memberships will become 

lapsed if payment is not received by January 31st 

2) As a member of MAMP, you are able to experience and participate in educational 

programs, compliance & legislative updates, social events and discounts to industry 

conferences – please let us know if you need any assistance registering for events! 

If you have any interest in serving on the membership committee please reach out to Josh our 

Executive Director (mampexecutivedirector@gmail.com). 

Thank you, 

MAMP 2020 Membership Committee 

 

 

 

 

 


